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We have been busy cutting shoulder’s and putting stone down on the Mackin, 
Silver Hill and Cook roads. We also had a few washouts from all the rain that we 
had to repair.   
 
We installed 1 new driveway culvert on the Belleville Road and finished cleaning 
ditches on the Belleville Road.  
 
We have started mowing roadsides this week for the second time.  
 
Our chipper is fixed’ Stickney’s in Potsdam did a rebuild on the engine and it is 
working well. The cost to rebuild the chipper motor was $4,827.62. 
 
All our trucks are up and running with no major issues. 
 
I talked to Kevin Burke on Monday, and he thinks he will be paving for us within 
the next 3 to 4 weeks.    
 
Also, we have been cutting brush on Lazy River, Russell Pyrites, Silver Hill and 
Hewlett roads. 
 
We sold 1 36” x 20 ‘ culvert to Larry Trombly on Pestle Street property at cost of 
$740.60 and check was handed in to Tess. 
 
Jefferson Concrete got back to me on the precast steps; they do not recommend 
using what they make as they are hollow. I have got the same response from 
Camp Precast. My suggestion is to put it out to bid for a poured in place set of 
steps that will last and be what the board is looking for. 
 
I would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.  
 


